St. Joseph’s Catholic Church
392 Palace Road, Kingston, Ontario K7L 4T3
Telephone: 613-547-5004

Email: st.josephs@cogeco.ca

27 September 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We would like to invite your children to become Altar Servers at St Joseph's. Altar
servers play an important role assisting the priest and deacon during the celebration
of Mass. Being an altar server offers a great way to learn more about our Church
while also performing an important service to the parish family.

I hope that you will encourage and allow to them to join in this service. It will take
their time and your commitment. It is, however, an important way in which they can
express their active participation in the life of the Church and take on greater

responsibility as young Catholics.

What we ask is that they have made their First Communion and that they be available
to serve at one of the weekend Masses once or twice a month. There will also be an
initial training session followed by further occasional opportunities for training.

If your children are interested we would like to have their names, your contact details
(including an email address if you have one) and the weekend Mass (Saturday
5:15p.m., Sunday 9:00 a.m. or 11:00 a.m.) that you usually attend. You may contact
the office in person, by phone at 613-547-5004, or by email at st.josephs@cogeco.ca.

In case you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Fr James Quirk or
Deacon Bob Wojcik.

Yours Sincerely,

A Yot

(Rev. Msg‘r_.') M. J. Lynch



